
        The Corporation of the Township of King, 2585 King Road, King City, ON                                                                                                         
 

 

 THE CORPORATION OF THE TOWNSHIP OF KING 

 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 
 

COUNCIL PUBLIC PLANNING MEETING  
 
   

The Township Clerk of the Corporation of the Township of King 

has CANCELLED the regularly scheduled Council Public 

Planning Meeting due to no scheduled public planning matters 

for: 

 

Monday, May 6, 2024 - 6:00 p.m. CANCELLED 

 

The next regularly scheduled Council Public Planning Meeting 

will be held on: 

Monday, June 3, 2024 – 6:00 p.m. 

 
 
 
 
Dated this 3rd day of April 2024 

 
 
Denny Timm 
Township Clerk 


